
  
Monroe Elementary  

Community Council Unapproved Minutes 
3:00 PM MES Conference Room 

Wednesday, March 19, 2025 
 
            
In Attendance:   ​ ​ ​ ​ Absences: 
Chett Heath ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Brandon Hawkins (out of town) He did read  
Brian Winn ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ the proposed plan and voted to approve also.  
Kate Swapp  
Aubree Farnsworth  
Graydon Bascom  
Wren Gardner  
Nicole Porter   
 
 
Welcome: Mr. Heath Welcomed the community members and thanked them for being at the meeting  
 
Board Presentation Highlights: 

 board Presentation 24/25
 
While waiting for all member to arrive Mr. Heath started sharing the presentation that he 
presented to the board.   
 
After reviewing the Board presentation all members present reviewed the previous minutes dated 
1/29/25.  
Motion was made by Mr. Heath to approve the minutes seconded by Aubree Farnsworth. All 
members agreed to approve the minutes.  
 
Previous Minute Review for approval:  

 CC 1/29/25 unapproved minutes
 
 After approving the minutes, Mr. Heath shared the upcoming trustland plan.  
 
Graydon Bascom asked if the school was going to continue the music program, and Mr. Heath 
explained that the school will continue the music program. The reason that it is written how it is 
written is if the music teacher ever decides she does not want to teach anymore.  The school 
would be able to hire either a PE teacher to come teach PE or a dance teacher to teach dance to 
replace her.  
The council was very happy that Nonnie Gay is teaching music at the school.   
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1EfbCtWjDCvxroc8qDcKWGGpZptQjYJmhF4c_RnvFqTM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1072gv0b_a_WEXbMxYGiu2VhKwGSEkaze1m94HNnF88c/edit?usp=sharing


Trustlands Plan Presentation: 
Mr. Heath 

●​ Preview of 2025/2026 Plan 
 MES Trustland plan 25/26 

After Mr. Heath finished presenting the plan. Mr. Heath made the motion vote to approve the 
plan. This was seconded by Wren Gardner. The vote was unanimous to approve the plan for the 
25/26 school year.  

●​ Vote for approval on 25/26 Trustland Plan 

 
After the vote was complete Aubree Farnsworth made a motion to adjourn the meeting it was 
seconded by Graydon Bascom and the meeting was Adjourned  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
  

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JJfrYbxCO64Cl2vLlUyttCNKrdqfb82StnRjQtNndHo/edit?usp=sharing

